
MCCALL GOLF COURSE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 
1O, 2010 
 
ATTENDEES:  Allan Morrison, Eric McCormick, J.J. Johnson, Bob Giles, Roger 
Snodgrass 
 
ABSENT: Robyn Grove, Ron Noble, Tim Swanson 
 
STAFF REPORTS:   
Allan: 
 
Summer looks good for events. 
Vandal scholarship event June 12. 
Fossdick if Meadow Creek does not open. 
Shepherds Home 
Restaurant did good during the Winter Carnival and had a very good Valentines Day. 
Electrical bill down from the previous month but we still need to consider adding 
insulation. 
 
Eric: 
 
Still doing Golf Shows, Boise, Spokane and Seattle.  May try to do a show in Portland 
next year. 
Went to the National Superintendents meeting in San Diego. 
Looking into making the McCall Golf Course an Audubon golf course. 
Greens in better shape now than at this time last year. 
Plan to start blowing snow off of the greens April 1st. 
May get money from the McCall economic development funds for promotion of the golf 
course, which led us into: 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 
 
Marketing the Golf Course 
 
Talked about how to use the economic development funds if they should become 
available. 
Discussed the possibility of selling season passes in October which would be good for the 
remainder of the present season and the following season.  This could result in new pass 
holders 
Voted in favor of moving from Cyber Golf to a new link for the web site. 
 
Adjourned at 600p.m. 
 


